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The intent of this update is to give an overview of work completed and a projection of work expected in the following 

weeks. It is intended to be a general overview that is tentative in nature. Construction progress may differ from the 

information provided because of weather or other construction elements. 

 

Previous Work Overview: August 1 through August 22, 2025 

• Lincoln Avenue from 6th Street to Livingston Road is closed to through traffic. Contractor will continue to provide 

access, where possible, to property owners in the road closure area while the pavement restoration is underway. 

• Contractor completed pavement installation on Lincoln Avenue from Livingston Road to 3rd Avenue. 

• Contractor continued with sidewalk and driveway pavement installations on Lincoln Avenue.  

• Contractor completed pavement installation along South 5th Street. 

• Contractor installed storm sewer inlets along Lincoln Avenue 

• Contractor installed a retaining wall near the intersection of 5th Street and Lincoln Avenue.  

• Contractor completed pavement installation at the intersection of Livingston Road and 3rd Street. 

• Contractor installed a water main at the intersection of 4th Avenue and 4th Street and began preparations for 

pavement installation. 

 

Upcoming Work Overview: August 23 through September 5, 2025 

• Lincoln Avenue from 6th Avenue to Livingston Road will remain closed to through traffic. Other areas may be 

reduced to one-lane traffic periodically during staging and construction activities. 

• Contractor will begin pavement installation at the intersection of 4th Avenue and 4th Street.  

• Curb and gutter pavement patch installation will continue along Lincoln Avenue. 

• Contractor will continue with sidewalk and driveway pavement installation on Lincoln Avenue.  

• Contractor will continue to install storm sewer inlets along Lincoln Avenue. 

 

What You Need to Know 

• Contractor will notify property owners whether the work is expected to impact access to their property or utility 

services. If property owners lose utility service, please contact the local service provider. 

• Please do not remove construction stakes or flags. Mow or remove snow around the stakes or flags rather than 

removing them, if possible. 

• Construction project schedules depend on many variables. Weather conditions, utility conflicts, unknown 

underground conditions, and fabrication or delivery schedules of materials affect this type of work. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Dan Martin with Strand Associates, Inc.® (Strand) at 402-319-4149 (mobile) or 

e-mail at daniel.martin@strand.com, or Steve Soupir with Strand at 515-233-0000 or e-mail at steve.soupir@strand.com. 
 

Strand appreciates your patience and understanding during this important project for the City of Plattsmouth. 


